
October 10, 1996 

 

 

 

Reverend Jarl S.V. Sorenson 

Messitytonkatu 5 A 14 

00180 HELSINKI 

SUOMI Finland 

 

Dear Reverend Sorenson: 

 

Thank you for your letter to dated September 22, 1996. 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the transcript of the ARRB open meeting held on August 

6, 1996.  The transcript for the public hearing held September 17, 1996 in Los Angeles has not yet 

been completed, however, I will send you a copy when we receive it. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


